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January 27, 2015

Mr. Duane Kanuha
Director

County of Hawai‘i
Planning Department

101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3
Hilo, Hawai‘i 96720

Dear Mr. Kanuha:
Attn: Mr. Larry Nakayama

Subject: Variance (VAR 14-000260)
Suisan Company Ltd./ Matsuno Enterprises, Ltd.
T.M.K. 3rd Div. 2-1-006:039
Waiakea, South Hilo, Island of Hawai‘i
Route 19, Kamehameha Avenue/Silva Street
Project No. F.A.P. STP-019-2(32)

We wish to inform you of the results of a meeting that we had on January 26, 2015 at 8:00 a.m.
in attendance were Larry Nakayama, Robert Taira, and Sterling Chow.

We will rescind the recommendation to deny the variance with the following provision. No
company, employee, supplier, or customer vehicles will be parked within the highway right of
way for any purpose including loading or unloading of goods or material.
If you have any questions please call me at (808) 933-8866.
Very Truly Yours,
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‘6’ Salvador C. Panem
Hawai‘i District Engineer
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